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Employee Benefits Security Administration U.S. Department of Labor,

My husband and I are like many other Americans, saving towards retirement. We support the
Fiduciary rule as written and urge you not to water it down or create loopholes so " financial
advisers" can make more money off our retirement funds. 
There will be political price to pay. People won't put up with being cheated anymore. 
Pat Holland 
Vero Beach, FL 
32968-4140

Pat Holland 
srarn@bellsouth.net 
515 35th Ave sw 
Vero Beach, FL, Florida 32968


